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58b King Henry's 

Road

10/10/2017  09:46:002017/5122/P COMNOT Mr A Green I live locally on King Henry's Road and having looked through the plans and submitted 

documents wish to register my support for the application.  Although not mentioned in the 

application  this proposal seems to me to be a direct application of the lifetime homes 

principle.  Local people on normal incomes cannot afford to move house and therefore it is 

vital that we can be allowed to adapt our existing homes to the changing requirements of 

different generations.  The house is not listed, not in a conservation area and in need of 

refurbishment (as is the rest of this part of the street front.  

I am sure that any objections to this application  is purely o  the basis of nimby thinking and 

a purely selfish wish to avoid any kind of construction nearby - clearly nor a fair or valid 

basis for an objection.

I hope that you approve this application

87 Fellows Road

London

NW3 3JS

11/10/2017  18:17:172017/5122/P SUPPRT Ronit Kreisberger I am strongly supportive of this application. I believe one of the principal objectives in the 

review of these applications should be to encourage and enable young families to stay in 

the area. Ultimately this will have a critical impact on the make up of the local population. 

The proposal achieves the practical aim of creating space for a family with young children. 

The area suffers from having little affordable housing with sufficient space to accommodate 

families with 2 or more children. Creating larger family homes will therefore have a highly 

beneficial impact and should be encouraged.
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